
                ISLE OF PALMS POLICE DEPARTMENT              
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

                               
 

The Isle of Palms has experienced a significant increase in the number of 
reported thefts from motor vehicles.  The majority of the vehicles have been 

left unlocked. 
 

Please lock your homes and vehicles. 
 

Report any suspicious activities and or persons to the Police Department 
immediately by calling 911. 


